
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Sarah Presley"; Tucker, Shelly (stucker@blm.gov)
Cc: Joel Martin; Bill Dougherty; Stacey Peck; Raven Vasquez; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: South Taylor 13 Federal #5 - Final C-141
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 6:58:00 AM

RE: Nadel and Gussman Permian * South Taylor 13 Fed #5 * 30-015-37092 * 2RP-3349
 
Ms. Presley,
 
Your closure request for the above listed site has been approved.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Sarah Presley [mailto:spresley@naguss.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2015 7:40 AM
To: Tucker, Shelly (stucker@blm.gov); Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Joel Martin; Bill Dougherty; Stacey Peck; Raven Vasquez
Subject: South Taylor 13 Federal #5 - Final C-141
 
Good Morning,
 
I have attached the final C-141 along with several other documents for the referenced well.  
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thank you,
 
Sarah Presley
Nadel and Gussman Permian, L.L.C.
601 N. Marienfeld, Suite 508
Midland, TX 79701
Ph: 432-682-4429
Fax: 432-682-4325
spresley@naguss.com
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